
Marus Bridge Primary School SEND Support Group 
 
What is the SEND Support Group? 
 
The SEND support group will aim to meet once a half term and provide a relaxed and 
supportive atmosphere for you to chat with other parent/carers of children with SEND. The 
group aims to facilitate the opportunity for you to come and share any experience/concerns 
you may have and find out more about how school can support you and your child. By 
working together, we can make a difference in your child’s life. 

 
 

What will we discuss at the group? 
 
The SEND group is designed around the needs of our children and their families. We aim to 
discuss what you would like to access at future meetings. This will allow us to bring in 
professionals and other members of school staff to talk to you about different areas of need 
e.g. speech, language and communication needs, Autism, medical needs to name a few.  

 

 

Our first meeting of the 2024-2025 Academic Year will take place at school on: Tuesday 1st 

October 2024 at 9am – please email Mrs Bish at k.bish@marusbridge.co.uk if you would 

like to attend 
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